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Department of Bengali
Report on Farewell Programme

Students  of  the  4th  and  2nd

farewell  programme  for the  final se

16.06.2022 Principal Dr. Ratan Kumar Samanta, along with other d

present in this programme. All of them in their short speech inspired outgoing

towards higher education after graduation

competitive exams. Apart from education

other field to pursue a career in that field

Some final semester shared their three years of college experience with everyone

share their future plans with everyone also

students of the Bengali department. 

Name of the Participants – All the 

programme 

Farewell Programme on 16.06.2022, 
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Department of Bengali 
Report on Farewell Programme  

2nd  semester  of  the  Bengali  department

final semester (6th  Semester) students of the Bengali department

Ratan Kumar Samanta, along with other departmental teachers were 

in this programme. All of them in their short speech inspired outgoing students to move 

towards higher education after graduation. Besides this, they were asked to participate in various 

Apart from education, they  also advised students who are interested in any 

other field to pursue a career in that field. 

ter shared their three years of college experience with everyone

share their future plans with everyone also. Final year students were gifted by 2
nd

 

 

All the students of the Bengali Department participated in the 

2, Bengali department 

                                                                                      

                                                                           

                                               

Phone: 7908040652/7501133806 

SWARNAMOYEE JOGENDRANATH MAHAVIDYALAYASWARNAMOYEE JOGENDRANATH MAHAVIDYALAYASWARNAMOYEE JOGENDRANATH MAHAVIDYALAYASWARNAMOYEE JOGENDRANATH MAHAVIDYALAYA    

 

P.O.: Amdabad, P.S.: Nandigram, Dist.: PurbaMedinipur, PIN 721650 

sjmahavidyalaya@gmail.com 

department  organized a 

) students of the Bengali department on 

epartmental teachers were 

students to move 

were asked to participate in various 

also advised students who are interested in any 

ter shared their three years of college experience with everyone. Some students 

  and 4
th

 semester 

students of the Bengali Department participated in the 

 

 


